
Bill to Strengthen Reimbursement Rate for Vaccines Introduced

4/1/2025

Senate Bill S4067, introduced in the New Jersey Senate on January 30, 2025, would require health insurance carriers to
reimburse health care providers for vaccines at rates no less than the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) cost per
dose rate. The applicable rate would be the cost per dose rate on the CDC’s vaccine price list in effect on the date the vaccine
was provided.
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